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Last Newsletter for this academic year.  Thank you for all your support and your wonderful photos that 

you have allowed us to share.  Wishing you all a happy Summer break.  Hope the sun shines and we all get 

to go on some fun adventures. 

 

To our 6th Class and leavers, we will miss you and would like to wish you the very best of luck on the next 

stage of their journey in the following secondary schools.   

 

Isabella - Newpark School 

Fahra – Temple Carrig School 

Sarah – Temple Carrig School 

Oran – St. Kilians Bray 

Dan – Presentation College Bray 

Nathan – Wesley College 

Odie – Newpark School 

Isla – Wesley College 

Nathaniel – Wesley College 

Laila – Loreto Bray  

Marcus – Presentation College Bray 

Pia – Temple Carrig School 

 

Cocobelle from 5th class will be leaving also to join St. Gerards prep class. 

 

Mr. Middleton will send out an email on Friday closing the school year.   
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